
Linn-Mar High School 

Daily Announcements 

Thursday February 9, 2023 

 

Course Registration is happening this week. You have today through Friday Feb. 10th to select 

your courses for next year. Please click on the “Class Registration” link on your PowerSchool 

page to begin the registration process. Sophomores will have an all-grade meeting in the 

auditorium on Tuesday during RTI to go over the registration process. Juniors will meet in the 

auditorium during RTI on Wednesday. 
 

Registration Presentations 

Counselors will be assisting students with the course registration starting on February 6th.  

• 9th graders will hear about registration during 9th Grade Connection on Monday.  

• Sophomores will be requested to attend an RTI session in the Auditorium on Tuesday, 

February 7th 

• Juniors will be requested to RTI in the Auditorium on Wednesday, February 8th. All 

students are encouraged to attend these sessions to learn about how to register, make sure 

they are meeting graduation requirements, and get their questions answered! 

*Are you interested in earning 30 graduation credits as a senior, fulfill the Personal Finance 

graduation requirement, be eligible for scholarships and earn money? You can create a plan at 

whatever grade level to enroll in the Multi-Occupations Cooperative (MOC) program as a 

senior. Check out the MOC program in the program of studies or stop by Room F160 for more 

information.   

*Consider signing up for an agriculture class for the 2023-2024 school year.  Lots of good things happening in 

every class.  We have drones to fly, robotic gardens to tend to tend to, and fish to feed.  Classes are hands-on. You 

will get to have a say in the project topics you work on.  You will complete daily activities with a partner or team 

most days and on some days you will work individually.  There are blended days, guest speakers and field trips 

throughout each course.  You will learn about the animals and plants and how they are grown for food, fiber and 

fuel while taking care of the environment, using modern technology and good business practices.  See the Program 

of Students, your counselor or Ms. Lemmer for more details. 
 

Hey Linn-Mar!  The Spring Fling Dance (Formerly known as WPA) is scheduled for Saturday March 4th.    This 

dance is open to all Linn-Mar students grades 9-12.  Outside Guests of LM students WILL be allowed at this 

dance!  IF you are planning on bringing a guest that does NOT attend LM, you must pick up and complete the 

Dance Date Request Form.    Forms are available from the Counselors Office and must be turned in by Thursday 

February 23rd.   Questions, please see Mrs. Blakely in rm G145 or Honey Sue Heater in the Counselors Office. 

 

Gown Town 2023 will be Sunday February 26th from 12-3pm at the Kirkwood Linn County Regional Center in 
Hiawatha.  Z102.9’s Gown Town is a 100% FREE prom shop for high school students to come select a prom 
dress and shoes or an accessory for PROM night!  Check out KZIA.com or the Z102.9 app for more details. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



CLUBS 

 

Next FFA Chapter Meeting is Friday morning starting at 8:05 AM in the agriculture classroom, 

RM 130.  All other welcome to attend. 
 

It is that time of year again .  DIME WARS!  

Please help the Linn-Mar FBLA contribute to the March of Dimes by donating dimes (or any 

loose change) in your classes the week of the February 6-10. The class that contributes the 

most money will receive either a pizza or donut party.  

The March of Dimes has saved millions of babies and children from death and disabilities 

through life saving research, innovative programs, and dedicated volunteers. We are so 

fortunate to be in close proximity with the Ryckman-Dagle Prematurity Research Lab located at 

the University of Iowa. 
 

This week, Feb 6-10th, is FBLA Week. FBLA will be hosting events throughout the week: 
- Thursday, February 9 we will again meet in Ms. Schult's room to make thank-you cards 
-  Friday, February 10 we will have a donation booth in the Four Corners for March of Dimes 
 

SPORTS   

 

Basketball: Boys 
Freshman Game 

6:00/7:30pm Linn-Mar Black vs. Hempstead 
Green 

Linn-Mar High 
School 

Vocal Concert 7:00pm 
 

Auditorium 

 

NEWS from the COUNSELING OFFICE *** 

 

College Rep Visits for this week… 

 
Upcoming College Admissions Visits at Linn-Mar – Students can stop in the Counselors’ office to get a pass to talk with 
admissions counselors from these colleges: 

 

Sophomores and Juniors:  

Kirkwood Academy Presentations – Are you interested in taking college credit in high school? Mrs. Bass will 

be offering presentations about the Kirkwood Academies available to Linn-Mar students and share how to 

register. See the dates 9thbelow and pick the presentation that works for you. You can see more information 

about the Kirkwood Academies HERE.  

• Thursday, February 9th – All Kirkwood Academy overview 

• Monday, February 13th – Health Career Academies – This session is for if you are deciding between 

the Patient Care, Pre-Health, and Pre-Nursing academies 

• Tuesday, February 14th – All Kirkwood Academy overview 

 

 

Just a few reminders from the Dean's Office  

 

Students must have a current 2022-2023 LMHS parking tag to park on campus during the school day. 

 

All students with parking tags must park in their designated parking lot to avoid getting a $25.00 parking 

violation. Tags must be displayed at all times. 
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Students parking off campus are NOT allowed to park in the following locations. 

LRC/Compass 

Excelsior Middle School 

Indian Creek Elementary 

Apartment parking lots across the street 

Local businesses in the area 

 

Students parking on the street please do not block driveways or fire 

hydrants or you will get ticketed by the Marion Police dept. 


